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March 27,1991
BW/91-0283

Mr. Bert Davis
Administrator
Nuclear Regulatory Commission Region |||
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Mr. Davis: /

Enclosed are corrections to the Semi Annual E! fluent Report for
Braidwood Station for the first half of 1990. The corrections are being
submitted in response to NRC Inspection Reports 456/91005 and
457/91005.

If you have any qucstions regarding Braidwood Station's response,
please contact Mr. Robert Koback at (815) 458 2801, extension 2582,

,

Sincerely,

,

K L Kofron /" s
Station Manage -
Braldwood Nuclear Station
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